
Saintly giving   Rev. Dr. Thomas Martin 

This past Sunday, we read the names of our 
saints, lit candles, and remembered. We 
remembered that we are children of God, 
recipients of a great inheritance. It is up to us 
to go and live lives worthy of that inheritance. 
One of the ways we do that is by being the 
saints for others through our stewardship of 
what God has given us. When you give to the 
church through a tithe or offering you are 
being a saint in someone else’s life. It may be 
someone you never know. Not only are you 
sharing your inheritance, you are living a life 
of generosity to Christ. Giving to the work of 
the church is a spiritual discipline. It brings us 
closer to God and to others.

I encourage you to pray over what you might 
be able to pledge to the mission and ministry of 
Fayetteville First UMC and return your pledge 
card to the church. I know that many people 
are waiting, wondering, and anxious over what 
the future might hold. If there is anything that 
you would like for us to pray over, please do 
not hesitate to tell me. Know that I am grateful 
for what we do together because of God’s love 
and because of the people of FFUMC. You are 
all children of God. Let us live lives worthy of 
our inheritance.
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Today brings a myriad of emotions — anxiety, excitement, 
or maybe exhaustion. Wherever you are and however you 
are feeling, center yourself in prayer. Each station offers 
scripture to read, thoughts to reflect on, and words of 
prayer to begin your own conversaton with God.                	
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Last call for pecans

Tomorrow, November 4, is your 
last day to place an order for fresh 
pecans with the UMW. 
Think munching...
Think baking ...
Think giving ...
Click here for an order form 
or stop by the church office by 
tomorrow. You can even drop 
your order and payment at The 
Drive-Thru from 10 a.m. to noon. 
Proceeds go to local charities. 

Together is better
Our youth gathered at the Hansen 
Homestead for a fall retreat in 
October. Thanks, Jeff and Kathie, for 
sharing your space, and for UMW’s 
delicious chili. Rain thwarted some 
of their fun, so the Hansens are 
having them back! Youth and their 
friends are invited for an evening 
of hayrides and a bonfire, complete 
with cornhole, football, s’mores, 
pizza, hot chocolate, and cider this 
Saturday, November 7, from 4:30 to 
7:30 p.m. This will be a great time 
to gather again in fellowship with 
one another. 
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Rain or shine ... 
Summer or fall ... 

It’s good to be together!

https://www.fayettevillefirst.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/2020-Pecan-Sale-Order-Form.pdf

